
From: Kellvy Angeles
To: Daniela Behm
Subject: FW: [EXT]Authorization to Piggyback Contract with Broward County
Date: Thursday, November 14, 2024 2:39:58 PM

FYI..
 
From: TAC ARMATURES <jorgetac@aol.com> 
Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2024 2:34 PM
To: Kellvy Angeles <KANGELES@hollywoodfl.org>
Subject: [EXT]Authorization to Piggyback Contract with Broward County
 

Dear City of Hollywood,

We are writing to formally confirm that TAC Armatures & Pumps grants permission to
piggyback the existing contract with Broward CountyOPN2128418B1-Pump Repair
Services under the same pricing and condition. Please feel free to proceed under the
terms and conditions established in that contract.

If you have any questions or require further documentation, please do not hesitate to
reach out.

 
Best Regards, Jorge Martinez
TAC Armature & Pumps Corp,
800 NW 73 Street, Miami, Florida 33150
305-835-8845 Office Phone
305-216-8834 Cell Phone
305-835-8273 Fax
This email is the property of TAC Armature & Pumps. This transmission may contain
information that is privileged, confidential, and exempt from disclosure under applicable law.
If the document you are sending or receiving is copyright or trademark protected in whole or
in part, please note that TAC Armatures & Pumps needs written permission from the receiver
in order to reproduce copyright or trademark protected works. If you are not the intended
recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the
information contained herein (including any reliance thereon) is STRICTLY PROHIBITED.
TAC Armatures & Pumps Corp. 800 NW 73 ST Miami FL 33150
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
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